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Attention:Shelley Brown
Deputy Clerk

I am writing to you at this time as requested .
We have 5 dogs as stated.  Due to our son Brian moving back home with 3 dogs.
They are over 10 years old so couldn’t  break them up as they grew up together plus two are sisters.
Sincerely
Bruce Sovran
Sent from my iPhone
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